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DNAZAL, LONDON, 

TELEFNONE it Old Broad Street.

EC. 2.
LONDON WALL 70*1.

11th January, 1923.i

Dear Mr. Meighen,
Many thanks for your letter of December 29th

regarding Mr. John Loudon of London.
He has not yet called on us, but I need 

hardly say that we shall do all we can for him when he applies 
to us.

I would like to take this opportunity of 
thanking you for taking the trouble of writing to us in con- 

..ih this matter.
I hope you and yours are flourishing. Please 

accept my best wishes for the New Year.
Yours sincerely

nection wi

r

The Rt.Hon. Arthur Meighen, 
House of Commons, 

CANADA.
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